
Lebanon Presbyterian Church is hosting a Children's Christmas Musical! 
 

We are inviting students from Berry Intermediate School to participate 
for FREE!  All who sign up will receive a part in the musical, The Christ-
mas Express.   

 

Practices will be on Wednesday evenings, beginning September 15 
from  7:15 - 8 p.m.  at the church.  The performance will take place on 
Sunday, December 5. 
 

Every Christmas the passengers on the Christmas Express make the jour-
ney to Bethlehem, Pennsylvania to celebrate the birth of Christ with a 
grand pageant. The question is, who will be cho-
sen to ride the train on this special night and what 
kind of adventure will unfold? 
 

If you are interested in signing your child up to 
be in the musical, please use the QR Code or con-
tact Tracy@lebanonpresbyterian.org and some-
one will be in touch. 
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